
'NIUGLEAR OPERATING, CORPORAT'IONý 
Britt T. Mc-Kinney 
Vice President Plant Operations 
and Plant Manager 

NOV 2 

wo 99-0090

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Nail Station SI-i37 

Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject. Docket No. 50-482: Licensee Event Report 1994-015-00

4entlemen: 

:he enclosed Licensee Event Report (LER) 1994-015-00 is being submitted, 

pursuant to 10 CFR 50.73(a) (2) (C) (Bb, regardinT W Cree Nucle Operating 
Corporaeion's identification of a missed surveillance required by Technical Specifications prior to changing modes. This is a corrected LER. The LER was 
originally submitted on October 15, 1999 as LER 1994-014-00. This LER number 

had previously been used in 1997.  

The attachment to this letter identifies actions comm~itted to by Wolf Creek 
Nuclear Operating Corporation in the enclosed LER.  

If you should have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact me at (316) 3 ..64-412, or Mr Michael J. Angus at (316) 3644077_ .

BTn/rlr 

Enclosure 
Attachment

cc- J. N. Donohew (NRC), w/e, w/a W. 0. Johnson (NRC), w/e, w/a 
e. W. Merschoff (NRC), w/e, w/a Senior Resident inspector (NRC), w/e, w/a 

PO, BoP 4113 Burington, KS 6689Phone: (316) 364-831 

An Equal OpportunityEmp moye lMýiCVT
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